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I strongly support SB 1552, as it will increase educational options for students of all 

backgrounds. It allows students to pursue individualized education options that better 

fit their needs. Many Oregon families are frustrated with limited choices for their 

children's education. Charter schools are better supported in other states and some 

people are leaving this state based on the limited options. Let's improve education in 

Oregon by not limiting families' choices for their children's education. This bill also 

helps improve equitable access and could improve the achievement gap. I urge you 

to pass Senate Bill 1552. 

 

 


